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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
SAVE THE DATE:   CCF Inspection Day: Friday 27th April, 2018 
 
Our School CCF Inspection Day is to be held on the afternoon of Friday 27th April. 
 
Year 7 and Year 8 pupils will be in school all day and will follow their normal activities 
throughout the day. For pupils in Year 9 and above, morning school will be as normal, but 
school will finish at 12.30 pm and those boys who are not in the CCF may then go home. A 
private study facility will be made available for those boys not in the CCF who are unable to 
go home or they will be extremely welcome to visit the stands and enjoy the CCF displays. 
Boys staying on site will have lunch as normal. 
 
Parents and friends are warmly invited to visit the school during the afternoon.  Events 
commence at 1.30 pm with an inspection of the Guard of Honour. All cadets will then be 
involved in a wide range of activities around the school grounds.  Tea will be available all 
afternoon in the Library and the Inspecting Officer’s address will take place at approximately 
3.20 pm after which pupils will be dismissed in time for normal school buses. 
 
An extra school bus service will run at 12.40 pm and the afternoon buses will run at the usual 
time of 3.50 pm. 
 
For parents of pupils in Year 8 whose sons are considering joining the CCF, this would be an 
ideal opportunity to see some of the activities available to cadets and to meet staff involved 
with the contingent. 
 
We look forward to welcoming many of you to the school on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Williams 


